To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to recommend Roger Andrews, Keith McMullen and their
team over at Fireside Property Group. In 2015, we began looking for a new
property management company for Chinook Gardens and Fireside came to us
highly recommended.

Since the seamless transition over to Fireside, Roger Andrews (our property
manager) has efficiently, responsibly and economically managed our 36 unit condo
complex. At all times, Fireside Property Group’s staff (and in particular Roger
Andrews) have been knowledgeable, cooperative and very professional with the
management services they provide to Chinook Gardens.

While working with Fireside, the quality of living has improved vastly at Chinook
Gardens and we have undertaken projects to continue that improvement. With
Fireside’s guidance, we managed to lower our condo fees to our owners, while
sustainably planning for the future of Chinook Gardens.

At Chinook Gardens, we have had numerous property management companies and
property managers in the past. I can say without any hesitation that Roger
Andrews and Fireside Property Group are hands down the best we have ever had.

Sincerely,

Jake Dyer
President of the Chinook Gardens condo board



